
4’S AND 5’S NEWSLETTER          

April 2023 

 

Dear parents/Guardians,  

 

Spring is now here which means we will be spending as much time outside as we can, so please make 

sure your child is bringing a jacket or wearing weather appropriate clothing for the day.  

This month means we are getting closer to our preschool graduation and celebrating our future 

Kindergartners! With I will be posting more about the graduation in our next newsletter. We will be continuing 

our numbers 1-20 and the last couple letters of the alphabet W,X, and Y.  We will focus on these letters and do 

activities corresponding to them. We will be continuing our name writing, patterns, sequencing, cutting, and 

rhyming words. We will be learning about Earth Day this month and do a week learning about Earth. We will 

do some activities with that as well and continue letter Z in May! 

The beginning of this month is the Week of the Young Child, 6th-12th. We will have the days posted on 

the door and calendar, there will also be a separate paper sent home about Week of the Young Child and what 

activities we will be doing for each day of that week.  

*No Show and Tell*  

IMPORTANT DATES: 

● April 6th-12th Week of the Young Child 

REMINDERS:  

● Snack money is due at the beginning of the month $2.50. 

● Breakfast ends at 8:15 am. If you are running late or your child is not attending school for the day, 

please be sure to call/text to keep our count up to date 

● Please make sure your child has extra weather appropriate clothing to keep in their cubbies just in case 

of any accidents. 

 

 Thank you,  

 

             Ms. Kenzie 

             Mrs. Jackie 


